
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 “Identification of Vulnerable Persons with 
Special Needs” 

 
 The seminar will take place on the 20th and 21st of November, at 

09.00 a.m. at The Margi Hotel, Litous 11, Vouliagmeni. 
 

 Please register before the 12th of November 2013 by e-mail to 
the Norwegian Embassy Polyxenia.Anastasiou@mfa.no 

 
Simultaneous interpretation (to/from Greek/English) will be provided. 

 

On behalf of the EEA Grants, 

H.E. the Ambassador of Norway Mr. Sjur Larsen  

and  

The Norwegian Directorate of Immigration  

have the pleasure to invite you to a seminar: 
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